
    

  

                                                                                  

Freedom of Information Request 19 073 
 

Our Reference:  FOI 19 073 / AA / PB 
Name:     
Date:     22 March 2019 
Address:     
 
 
Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 

 
Has Driffield Hospital ever been a teaching hospital any time between 1980 and 1996?  

 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust is not aware of Driffield Hospital ever having been a 

teaching hospital.  

Alfred Bean Hospital, Transferred to the Trust in February 1996, the Trust has no records before 

this date. 

Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
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